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To: Schools Division Superintendents
From: Regional Director
Subject: Two-Day Training for MAPEH Coordinators

Date: May 9, 2017

This is to inform all concerned that the Philippine Health Insurance
Corporation — Regional Office 3 will conduct Two-Day Training for MAPEH
Coordinators on May 11-12, 2017 at PhilHealth Regional Office 3, City of San
Fernando.

Attached is a letter of Mr. Walter R. Bacareza, Vice President, PhilHealth
Region lll, for reference and information.
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MALCOLM S. GARMA, CESO V
Director III
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Regional Director
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Dear Director Garma,

This pertains to the planning and integrating the teaching of PhilHealth Learner’s Materials for
DepEd in the subject curriculum of students.

A two day training for MAPEH cootdinators will be held this coming May 11-12, 2017 at PhilHealth
Regional Office II1.

In line with this, we would like to request for the names of the MAPEH coordinators and
supetvisots per school division as some of them will be invited to attend the said training.

Hoping this request will be given favorable action from your end.

Thank you

Very truly yours,

(Nt WA
WALTER R. BACAREZA

Vice President
PhilHealth Regional Offfice 111
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